
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Evaluation Committee Meeting to 
evaluate submittals for RFQ #2017-21 "Professional General Engineering & 
Architectural Services" originally scheduled for Monday, September 11, 2017 at 
10:00 a.m. has been RESCHEDULED to Monday, September 18, 2017 at 
10:00 a.m. due to the impact of Hurricane Irma. The Meeting will take place in 
the Doral Government Center, 3rd Floor Room #353, 8401 N.W. 53rd Terrace 
Doral, FL 33166. 
 
 
        Connie Diaz, CMC 
        City Clerk, City of Doral 
 


